
From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 11:14 AM 

To: Schatz, Ken; Holcombe, Rebecca; Pepper, James; Springer, Darren; Allen, Susan 

Subject: For today 

 

 

All, understand there are numerous emails on Act 166, including an inquiry from Senator Mullins dated yesterday. I 

would suggest folks hold off on any further written correspondence until we are able to schedule a call later this 

week.  Please be aware we have many people out of VT this week, but will do our best to get a call scheduled in the 

coming days.  Thanks very much, 

Sarah 

 

Sent from my iPad  


